Year Five
Welcome back and a Happy 2020!
We hope the children had an enjoyable and restful holiday! We are
overwhelmed with the interest children have taken to star-gazing and are
pleased to see how many children witnessed spectacular star constellations.

Eco-issues Day proved to be an eye-opener for us all as we discovered the
huge and negative impact we are having on our planet! Children thoroughly
enjoyed the day, in particular getting creative with textiles to create wonderful
pieces of sustainable and up-cycled

K‘ » fashion!

This term, our topic is ‘South America’ but we will be looking more closely at

the Amazon Rainforest. To our great delight, Year 5 will have the opportunity

to visit The Living Rainforest. This trip hopes to help children understand the
rainforest ecosystem, structure and even how dependent we are on it.

It is vital children read each day but they must read out loud so that they build
confidence as well as fluency in their reading. Please sign your child’s Reading
and Maths Journal each day. Once again, if for any reason the child is unable to
complete their Maths homework for a day, they should complete another task
and bring this in to show their teacher.

This half term we will do Yoga indoors and Basketball outdoors. Children must
have their PE kits on Wednesdays and Thursdays.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support!

Mrs Gill (Year 5 leader), Miss Rogers, Miss Burrell and Mr Bishop.



